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Diary 
     

Sunday 16th  March        Sunday 23rd  March 
9.30 a.m.  Parish Communion       9.30 a.m.  Parish Communion 
Monday 17th March         
1.30 p.m. indoor Bowls        
6.30 p.m. Choir Practice            
Tuesday 18th March      
11.00 a.m.  Funeral of Muriel Peak 
Wednesday 19th March 
9.45 a.m.  Funeral of Eleanor Ferguson 
Thursday 20th March 
9.30 a.m. Holy Communion          
       

            
  

Welcome to our Parish Communion on this the Second Sunday of Lent. 
Please join us for refreshments in the church hall after our worship this morning. 
 

Our hymns this morning are from ‘Hymns Old and New’ 
 
   

 Processional: 363    O God beyond all praising 
 Gradual: 33  Angel voices ever singing 
 Offertory: 46  At the name of Jesus 
 During Communion: 235  I the Lord of sea and sky 
    106  Dear Lord and Father of mankind 
 Recessional:  372  O Jesus I have promised 

                                                                                  

                                                                                         Welcome to St Paul’s Church, Seaton  

 
        

        Sunday 16th March 2025 
 

                   Second Sunday of Lent 
 

               

Please continue to remember in your prayers Alan Fisher, Agnes Brodie, Grace Blackwell, Ken Blackwell, Anne Thomas, 
Enid Ferguson, Judith Smyth, David Jones, Julie Bethwaite, Rob Steele, and Pam. May God give them courage and hope 
in their troubles. 
 

Remember also the departed, especially John Gale, Muriel Peak and  Eleanor Ferguson. From our book of remembrance 
this week we remember Aston Scott, Ken Crellin, Martha Coils, Marjorie Dixon, Arnold Wilson, Thomas Johnston,  and 
William Bethwaite. 
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Single Donation  Regular Donation 

NOTICES 
Congratulations:  to Stephen Shepherd, David Wilson, Anne Harrington (re-elected) and Richard Ashcroft, who were 
elected to serve as churchwardens at the Annual Parochial Meeting held on 12th March. They will be admitted to office at a 
service at All Souls, Netherton on 1st July. We also welcomed Lorna Wilson to the PCC, and also to the position of 
secretary. 
We thanked Rob Steele for his long service as churchwarden and member of the PCC, Margaret Steele for her long 
service on the PCC, and Mary Forster for he time as secretary, but remaining on the PCC. 
There is one vacancy on the PCC, if you would be interested or would like to know more about what being a member of 
the PCC entails, please speak to Rev Ian. 

Thought for the week. 
 

A commitment of faith has far reaching implications. 

PLEASE NOTE: NO ACTIVITIES IN 
CHURCH HALL FROM TUESDAY 18th 
MARCH to FRIDAY 28th MARCH 
INCLUSIVE 


